
MULCHING 

The Mulching program simply specifies that mulching shall only be applied in areas that can be 

seen from the road, sidewalk, or curbing and should provide an aesthetic appearance along 

with minimizing weeds growth 

In areas of multi-tiered shrubs, leaf trimming shall be allowed to stay in place on the ground to 

serve as additional natural mulch as long as it is not visible from the street, sidewalk, or curb. 

The primary mulch application shall be made in approximately November after the heavy rain 

season. A mulch dressing application shall be made to high visibility areas in approximately 

March. 

 

 

 

 


